
NOTICE OF ADOPTION OF FISCAL YEAR 2019/2020 PRELIMINARY BUDGET  
AND HEARING TO CONSIDER ADOPTION OF PROPOSED FINAL BUDGET OF THE  

CAMBRIA COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT FOR FISCAL YEAR 2019/2020 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Cambria Community Services District 
(“CCSD”) Board of Directors adopted a Preliminary Budget for fiscal year 2019/2020 
on June 20, 2019. 

 
NOTICE IS ALSO GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the CCSD will conduct 

a hearing on the proposed Final Budget for fiscal year 2019/2020 on August 15, 
2019, commencing at 2:00 P.M., at 1000 Main Street, Cambria, California 93428. 
Any person may appear at the time of the hearing and be heard regarding any item 
in the proposed Final Budget, or regarding the addition of other items. Following 
the hearing, the Board of Directors will consider adoption of the proposed Final 
Budget as the CCSD's Final Budget for fiscal year 2019/2020. 
 
Haley Dodson 
Deputy District Clerk 
Dated: June 27, 2019 
 


